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Bioguard

MSA

ALGICIDE

DOMESTIC

WARNING: 
POISON      CORROSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: 
Copper as elemental* 7.1% 

*From copper triethanolamine complex

Reg. No. 24160

500 mL

BIO-LAB CANADA INC. 
350 Progress Ave.,  

Scarborough, Ontario  M1P 2Z4

BioGuard MSA Algicide is effective in controlling algae in
swimming pools.  It is especially recommended for green,
blue-green and mustard coloured algae growths.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Vacuum leaves and any other foreign debris
from pool.  Brush visible algae from the surface with surface
compatible brush.  Adjust pool water pH to 7.4-7.6 range.  Add
BioGuard Burn Out, as per label directions, to oxidize water
soluble organic wastes.  Allow to circulate for 1 hour.  Now
apply 65 mls of MSA Algicide per 10,000 litres of water.  Dilute
the concentrate into 5 or more litres of water and apply in areas
of greatest circulation.  In extreme cases if algae persists,
repeat MSA application after 2-4 days.  Use BioGuard Pool Magnet
and Kwik-Clear to remove residual copper and dead algae after
successful treatment.  For recurring algae problems, use MSA



Algicide with a maintenance dosage of 15 mls. per 10,000 litres
weekly.

PRECAUTIONS:  Keep out of reach of children.  Corrosive.  Causes
severe eye and skin damage.  Harmful if swallowed.  Do not mix
with any other chemicals.  Avoid contact with skin and eyes. 
Rinse container thoroughly before discarding.  Do not reuse. 
This product is toxic to fish.  Do not discharge effluent into
lakes, rivers, ponds or public waters.

DISPOSAL:  For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted
product and the cleanup of spills, contact your municipality,
your provincial Ministry of Environment or the regional office of
Environment Canada.

FIRST AID:  If splashed in eyes or on skin, flush thoroughly with
water for 15 minutes.  For eye contact, get medical attention. 
If swallowed, drink promptly a large quantity of egg whites or
gelatin solution.  If those are not available, a large quantity
of water.  Call a physician immediately.

BAR CODE HERE: 
7 77462 00202 5

BIOGUARD: 500 ML COPY PLATE 
COLOUR SPECIFICATION: SEE P.O.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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